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Significant Risk: Strategic Direction Update 
 
Hello, 
 
On the 14th February, I wrote out to you all asking for your commitment and informing you of the new 
strategic direction on Significant Risk Education, and I invited you to attend a webinar on the 22nd 
March hosted by National Highways on behalf of the Supply Chain Safety Leadership Group 
(SCSLG). 
 
I am writing to thank those who attended the webinar, which gathered great feedback and 
discussion. As promised on the webinar we would be following up with dates of technical webinars 
for your nominated employees to attend, so you can implement significant risk within your business 
and undertake your significant risk profiling. 
  
We have now set up 3 modules across a range of dates (as below) for the technical webinar which 
will be hosted by National Highways providing a choice of date to attend for each module. Please 
now ensure your nominee registers for one date against each module: 
 
22nd May 2023 - 14:00-15:30 Module 1 

31st May 2023 - 13:00-14:30 Module 1 

15th June 2023 - 14:00-15:30 Module 2 

20th June 2023 - 14:00-15:30 Module 2 

28th June 2023 - 14:00-15:30 Module 3 

4th July 2023 – 14:00-15:30 Module 3 

 
I am troubled however that the percentage of companies who attended the launch webinar on the 
22nd March was lower than expected. I urge you to immediately register to view the previous webinar 
here, and then ensure your nominees attend the technical webinar as above. 
 
I will close with a promise to keep you updated with our progress on the Strategic Direction and I 
trust that I will have your full support and involvement on the adoption of this new approach. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
 
 
 
 
Malcolm Dare 
Executive Director for Commercial & Procurement  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634571138357
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634571138357
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634574438227
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634575892577
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634576564587
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634578018937
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/634579262657
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/633196506797

